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Upcoming: 
 

Keep Carroll Beautiful 
Training 

Monday, November 15 
8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 

Carroll County Chamber of 
Commerce 

 
November General Meeting 

Wednesday, November 17 
11:30 a.m. 

Sunset Hills Country Club 
 

Anne Hill Book Club 
Thursday, December 2 

10:00 a.m. 
Betty Collins Jones’s House 

 
Board Meeting 

Thursday, December 9 
10:00 a.m. 

 
Friends of New HopeTour of 

Homes 
Sunday, December 12 

 
December General Meeting 

Wednesday, December 15 
11:30 a.m. 

Sunset Hills Country Club 
 

GaFWC 6th District Spring 
Meeting 

March 12, 2005 
Carrollton 

 
GaFWC State Convention 

April 21-24, 2005 
Jekyll Island 

 
TOPS 

Every Monday 
1:00-2:00 p.m. 

TMC Women’s Center 
 
 
 

 in 

 ogram as the 

 

Mem  lunch 

officio). 

 

 

Next General Meeting 
 

The November meeting will be at 11:30 on Wednesday, 
November 17, at Sunset Hills Country Club.  The Arts 
Department will present the program, The Poetry of Youth, and 
will host the annual arts and crafts competition. Lee Long and 
Ann Fay Rushforth of the Carrollton Artists’ Guild will serve as 
judges for the competition.  Arts Department members are 
asked to come at 10:30 to assist with setup and paperwork. 
 

Things to bring: 
Items for the arts & crafts competition.  Also, members with 
work done in the past year are invited to bring their projects 
along, completed or not, for display without entering the
competition. 
Nominations for the CCWC Citizenship Award 
Canned goods for the Soup Kitchen 
A wrapped Christmas gift for a boy or girl.  Please attach a note 
to the gift specifying boy or girl and approximate age. 
Annual report sheets 
As always, Campbell Soup labels; toiletries; caps, hats, & wigs; 
old jewelry; used foreign stamps; manufacturers’ cents-off 
coupons; aluminum can pull tabs; General Mills Box Tops for 
Education; newspaper clippings and photos of CCWC activities; 
old eyeglasses 

 

Actions Taken by Board on November 11 
 Voted to make a donation to Tallulah Falls School

memory of Frances Lawrence, who died November 2.  
Frances was a charter member of our club. 
Selected the Ferst Foundation reading pr
club’s Community Involvement Contest (CIC) entry for 
2004-2006 

Lunch Reservation Committee 
bers appointed to a committee to study the

reservation process are Karen Hartley, Gwyn Chesnut, 
Anna Fazio, Joy Gould, and Martha Ann Saunders (ex 
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December Meeting 
Mark your calendar!  Our December general 
meeting will be Wednesday, December 15—a 
week earlier than usual—at Sunset Hills Country 
Club.  Lunch will be served at 11:30.  The 
executive committee will plan the program. 
 

Department Reports 
Arts:  The CCWC has been invited to provide 
hostesses for the 2005 Decorators’ Show House.  
The project is a fundraiser for the Atlanta 
Symphony Orchestra. 
A holiday art sale begins November 12 at the 
Carrollton Cultural Arts Center. 
 
Conservation:  There will be a training session 
Monday, November 15, for persons interested in 
working with the Keep Carroll Beautiful project.  
Call Eleanor Hoomes, 770-854-8919, for details. 
 
Education:  Penny Ayers and Martha Ann 
Saunders gave a presentation on the Ferst 
Foundation reading project to the city school 
board.  CCWC members also manned an 

 information booth at the November 6 Arts on the 
Square show to acquaint the community with the 
project. 
 
 
Home Life:  Home Life members will collect 
donations of canned goods for the Soup Kitchen 
at the November 17 meeting.  Members are also 
invited to bring a wrapped Christmas gift labeled 
for boy or girl of approximate age. 
 
International Affairs:  Members are encouraged 
to promote world friendship and peace by hosting 
and communicating with people from other 
countries.  Include this information on your 
annual form for the International Department. 
 
Public Affairs:  The deadline for nominations for 
the CCWC Citizenship Award is Wednesday, 
November 17. 
Plans for the Third Annual Christmas Tour of 
Homes are nearing completion.  The tour is set 
for Sunday, December 12, and promises to be 
very special.  Save the date!  Proceeds from the 
tour will go to the New Hope Boys’ Home. 
 

e-Mail Address Changes 
Updates to the membership list: 

Joan Borders-----vhborders@bellsouth.net
Beverly Britt-- ---beverlybritt@earthlink.net
Edith Morehead--menlo1935@netzero.com
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Annual Report Sheets 
Individual report sheets are due to department 
chairpersons by the November 17 meeting.  If 
you cannot attend the meeting, please get your 
report to your chair before the 17th.  You may 
need to project activities and donations for the 
month of December as December is included in 
our reporting period.  We are a very active and 
involved club, so let’s do our best to report a 
complete picture of all that we do.  If in doubt 
about where to report something, put it on the 
back and the department chairpersons will 
decide who needs to report it. 
 
Department chairpersons will meet briefly after 
the November 17 meeting to divide the report 
pages.  They will meet after the board meeting 
on December 9 at Martha Thurman’s home 
(lunch included) to share report information as 
we cannot cross-report.  We will also discuss 
reporting in general. 

A Good 
Today, 

 
A Better 

Tomorrow 


